
 

Home Learning - Week 27 

We can hardly believe that the children have completed their second term in Codden Class, time is 

just whizzing past.  This week we have continued to learn about how Christians Celebrate Easter. We 

have… 

 Been on a spring walk around the school site looking for signs of spring.  We decorated 

cardboard Easter Eggs with natural objects that we found on our walk such as leaves, stones, 

petals, flowers and buttercups. 

 We listened and followed instructions to make chocolate Easter Nests. 

 We learnt about the tradition of egg rolling, we decorated hard boiled eggs and had great fun 

rolling them down the slope in the EYFS garden. 

 We have continued to made observations how our seeds are growing and have noticed what is 

changing, some of our bean seeds are beginning to shoot. 

 In Letters and Sounds we have recapped all of the sounds that we have learnt so far and have 

been working hard to write captions using what we know.  We have worked hard to learn the 

tricky words:  they, are, all. 

 We enjoyed an amazing trip to Quince Honey Farm, the children all behaved beautifully and 

found out so many interesting facts about bees!  Don’t forget to check our class blog to see 

the photographs. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Keep practising your letters and sounds and reading your reading book over the Easter Holidays! 

When we return to school after the Easter holidays we will be learning about minibeasts.  We would 

like to make some Bug Hotels.  Please could you collect and bring into school… cardboard tubes, 

sticks, bamboo canes, little stones, pine cones etc. 

 

Notes/Reminders: 

Parents you may be interested in listening to Dr Maryhan’s pod casts, there are so many to choose 

from but full of useful advice.  Here is a link to one entitled surviving the school holidays! 

https://drmaryhan.com/episode/ep-058-school-holidays-beyond-surviving/ 

 

Wishing you a fun filled Easter break, 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 



 

 


